On May 13, 2014, Dollars for Scholars hosted its annual Senior Awards Night, at which TC students of the
Class of 2014 were presented scholarships and awards. Principal David Roby welcomed those in
attendance, and served as MC for the program.

Announced awards and honors were:

US Army Reserve National Scholar Athlete: Brent Parker and Brittney Roby;

US Marine Corps Distinguished Athlete Award: Brent Parker and Brittney Roby;
USMC Scholastic Excellence: Samantha Hammann;

USMC Semper Fidelis: Kristina Davis;

Governor Scholar Recognition: Samantha Hammann;

lowa Blood Center Gallon Grad: Jessie Chapin and Timothy Loeffler; and
Wendyis High School Heisman: Coy Moore and Brittney Roby.

Entertainment was provided by the High School Choir singing Seize the Day.

Scholarships were announced as follows:

Oskaloosa Chamber Development/Leighton State Bank: $500.00 to Emily Hunt;

Orville Pettyjohn Memorial: $25 each to Garrett Pettyjohn and Drew Carlson;

Knoxville Area Community Hospital Auxiliary: $250 to Collin Still;

Knoxville First United Methodist Church: $500 to Brittney Roby;

Knoxville Trinity Lutheran Church: $500 to Samantha Hammann;

Pella Rolscreen Foundation/Character Counts! $500 each to Megan Anderson and Lance Van Polen;
TC Athletic Boosters $250 each to Coy Moore, Brent Parker, and Brittney Roby;

TC Music Boosters: $250 to Krissie Davis;

TC Yearbook: $250 to Lance Van Polen;

TC P.T.O. $100 each to Megan Anderson, Brent Parker, Brittney Roby and Lance Van Polen;
National Merit - Bridgestone Americas: $4,000 to Kadi DeGeest;

Make lowa Beautiful - Beyers Environmental: $1,000 to Coy Moore;

National Hunting Beagle Association $600 to Coy Moore; and

Frieda Barlow: $500 to Samantha Hammann.

Rena Fee Welch ($100 each) to Megan Anderson, Mariah Bonnett, Drew Carlson, Chandler Cassill, Sarah
Chenet, Kadi DeGeest, Hunter Embray, Shelby Hall, Samantha Hammann, Corey Harrell, Makenzi
Houser, Kareena Keyes, Coy Moore, Brent Parker, Brittney Roby, Shania Stewart, Collin Still, Lance Van
Polen, and Baylee Zellmer.

Mildred Jayne and i HamT Moore ($200 each) to Mariah Bonnett, Drew Carlson, Chandler Cassill, Kristina
Davis, Kadi DeGeest, Hunter Embray, Samantha Hammann, Corey Harrell, Coy Moore, Brent Parker,
Brittney Roby, Christopher Selix, Collin Still, and Lance Van Polen .

Steve Parker, DFS President, announced that Twin Cedars Dollars for Scholars was proud to award
$13,000.00 to 21 graduating seniors this year. He introduced the persons who would be presenting the
awards, who the presenters were representing, and the graduates accepting the scholarships, along with
their family and college information. DFS scholarships were presented, as follows:

Tracy Gathman representing Two Rivers Cooperative presented a $775 scholarship to Brent Parker, son of
Jerry and Dyan Parker. Brent will be attending Kirkwood Community College where his major field of
study will be Marketing.

Matt Kissinger representing Edward Jones Investment offices of Matt Kissinger, Kerry Garcia, & Adam
Norris presented a $575 scholarship to Lance Van Polen, son of Russ Van Polen and Tarene Van Polen.



Lance will be attending AIB College of Business where his major field of study will be Business
Administration with a minor in Human Resources.

Dr. Steven Mott representing his dental office presented a $625 scholarship to Corey Harrell, son of Kevin
and Lisa Harrell. Corey will be attending Southeastern Community College where he will be pursuing a
Teaching Degree.

Dave and Kim Roby representing their family presented a $725 scholarship to their daughter, Brittney
Roby. Brittney will be attending Des Moines Area Community College with an undecided major.
Athena Bruns and Cole Chamberlain representing Mrs. Goemaatis 6th grade class presented a $575
scholarship to Hunter Shever, son of Roland and Kim Shever. Hunter will be attending lowa State
University where his major field of study will be Chemistry and Physics.

Matt Miller representing Twin Cedars Jr.-Sr. High Teaching Staff presented a $575 scholarship to Sarah
Chenet, daughter of Tina Chenet, Dino Chenet and Mark Mullen. Sarah will be attending Kirkwood
Community College where her major field of study will be Radiology.

Brenda Ray Christian presented a $725 scholarship to Drew Michael Carlson, son of Kelly and Glenda
Carlson. Drew will be attending Southwestern lowa Community College with an open major .

Zack Dunkin representing the Zack and Brandy Dunkin Family and VVoya Financial presented a $425
scholarship to Emily Hunt, daughter of Brian and Maureen Hunt. Emily will be attending Indian Hills
Community College with an undecided major.

The following presenters are previous recipients of a TC Dollars for Scholars scholarship.

Amber Parker Carter representing Quality Home Care Professionals, Inc. presented a $425 scholarship to
Baylee Zellmer, daughter of Jennifer Bonnett and Gary Zellmer. Baylee will be attending Indian Hills
Community College where her major field of study will be Nursing or Surgical Technology.

Michael Still presented a $625 scholarship to Collin Still, son of Dee and Dave Still. Collin will be
attending lowa State University where his major field of study will be Kinesiology.

Cameron Parker presented a $525 scholarship to Garret Pettyjohn, son of Bret Pettyjohn and Michelle Van
Gorp. Garret will be attending AIB College of Business where his major field of study will be Sports
Event Marketing.

Tyler Christian presented a $725 scholarship to Coy Moore, son of Brian and Andrea Moore. Coy will be
attending Muscatine Community College where his major field of study will be Liberal Arts and Sciences
Transfer.

Amanda Bacus presented a $625 scholarship to Shania Stewart, daughter of Gary and Kim Stewart.
Shania will be attending Kirkwood Community College where her major field of study will be Liberal Arts
-AA

Lindsay Hoehns Crozier presented a $525 scholarship to Bailey Stone, daughter of Eric and Carri Stone.
Bailey will be attending lowa State University where her major field of study will be Communications.

Jake DeGeest presented a $525 scholarship to Chandler Jean Cassill, daughter of Kathy Cassill and Jeff
Cassill. Chandler will be attending Indian Hills Community College where her major field of study will be
Nursing.



Nicole Miller De Groot presented a $750 scholarship to Mariah Bonnett, daughter of Randy and Mandy
Reed. Mariah will be attending Kirkwood Community College where her major field of study will be
Veterinary Medicine.

Ashley Burk Schippers presented a $775 scholarship to Samantha Hammann, daughter of Brian and Gina
Hammann. Samantha will be attending the University of lowa with an open major.

Julie Shafer Reed presented a $625 scholarship to Shelby Lynn Hall, daughter of Teresa Cowman and
Brian Hall. Shelby will be attending Kirkwood Community College where her major field of study will be
Diagnostic Assistant, then on to Mercy/St Lukeis School of Radiology.

Amber Parker Carter presented a $625 scholarship to Kareena Keyes, daughter of Rodney and Janet Keyes.
Kareena will be attending Kirkwood Community College where her major field of study will be Liberal
Arts.

Ashley Anderson VerSteeg presented a $625 scholarship to Megan Anderson, daughter of Michael and
Stacy Anderson. Ashley will be attending Indian Hills Community College where her major field of study
will be Nursing.

Kelsie Hoehns Weldon presented a $625 scholarship to Kadi DeGeest, daughter of Tim and Ronda
DeGeest. Kadi will be attending Des Moines Area Community College where her major field of study will
be Liberal Arts AA.



